
 

Hands-On, Minds-On Instructional Practices 

 

The Science House Presents: Shift Happens 

So you are already doing great STEM work. Now what? How can we make it even better? Join us for a 

guided self-reflection time where we work shifting lessons toward gold-standard PBL. Participants will 

experience a STEM lesson and then work through a guided reflection process that demonstrates how to 

identify areas that can be enhanced to become more student driven and minds-on. Participants should 

expect ideas on how to take already "good" lessons and tweak them to have a richer STEM impact, and a 

self-reflection form to guide the process. Participants should attend for encouragement about STEM and 

for guidance on how to shift toward gold-standard PBL work. 
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